
1514
July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Robert Rohr
9001 E l400th Ave
Newton, IL 62448-3057
rrohr@ameren.com



1515
July 30, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Cathy Rolfe
4568 Big Bay Rd
Grantsburg, IL 62943-3202
rolfe.cathyj@yahoo.com



1516
July 26, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Amanda Barbieri
709 Dover P1
Saint Louis, MO 63111-2343
abarbieri@ameren.com



1517
July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-1 26).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Sefika H Berk
7574 Buckingham Dr
Saint Louis, MO 63105-2846
hberk@ameren.com



1518
July 26, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
John Romang
1OA Circle Dr
Rochester, IL 62563-9301
theromangs@comcast.net



1519
July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
cindi root
602 E Marion St
Newton, IL 62448-1402
CJR_53@HOTMAIL.COM



1520
July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Ross Roth
26293 N Shanlee Rd
Canton, IL 61520-8992
wossco26@aol.com



1521
July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-1 26).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Mark Rupe
3210 55th Street Ct
Moline, IL 6 1265-5740
rupemark@yahoo.com



1522
July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Ronald Rupe
1284S S Avenue B
Canton, IL 61520-3408
Rermjrl 957©sbcglobal.net



1523
July 28, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
llinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-1 26

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-1 26).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Maxine Russell
18 James Dr
Metropolis, IL 62960-2447
maxinerussell@comcast.net



1524
July 26, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Greg Russell
7515 N Edgewild Dr
Peoria, IL 61614-2117
grussell2ameren.com



1525
July 30, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-1 26).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Clarence Russell
4096 Altenberger Rd
Metropolis, IL 62960-6307
cercer7@aol.com



1526
July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
JENNIFER RUSSI
344 E Lake Dr
Edwardsville, IL 62025-4255
RUSSI 1 @SBCGLOBAL. NET



1527
July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
ALEX RUSSI
344 E Lake Dr
Edwardsville, IL 62025-4255
RUSSIl@SBCGLOBAL.NET



1528
July 26, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
James Bradley
1175 Majestic Dr
Fenton, MO 63026-6604
jimbradleyameren . corn



1529
July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
mike walker
649 Whitney Dr
Paducah, KY 42001-5395
mwaIker649yahoo.com



1530
July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Marty Painter
1886 State Route 849 W
Hickory, KY 42051-9333
richiewilson37@hotmail.com



1531
July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Andy Todd
2568 Calvert City Rd
Calvert City, KY 42029-9380
richiewilson37@hotmail.com



1532
July 30, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Richard Utt
555 Windsor Mill Dr
BalIwin, MO 63011-3349
ck1641@hotmail.com



1533
July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
john wells
9184 Swiger Ct
French Village, MO 63036-1324
51 O05@ameren.com



1534
July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 201 2-1 26).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Daniel Case
3861 Lovelaceville Rd
Paducah, KY 42001-5930
thecases@yahoo.com



1535
July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-1 26

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 201 2-1 26).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Susan Dalrymple
220 Landview Ave
Paducah, KY 42003-9463
sdalrymp©jmsmetal.com



1536
July 30, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-1 26

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Stephen Dawson
175 Farmington Dr
Cadiz, KY 42211-8629
barkIey88hotmaiI.com



1537
July 28, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
dawn slater
5802 W Lonsdale Rd
Peoria, IL 61604-4514
bettycrocker413comcast.net



Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board
C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Ameren Energy Resources’ Petition for Variance from the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard: PCB
12-126

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I write to you today to share my support for Ameren Energy Resources (AER) and its request to
extend the deadline for upgrading its energy stations to meet new state emission standards.

As the Parks & Recreation Superintendent for Robinson, I know that AER is an important
proponent of our local economy. The Newton Energy Center currently employs 198 people, and
these well-paying jobs boost the household income and spur economic development in our
community. The plant is also an imperative source of property tax revenue ($7,572,478.66
million in the 2010 tax year), which in turn supports essential public services like education and
public safety.

I understand the interest for Illinois to adopt strict regulations. In fact, our community and AER
support this direction as well.

However, in this time of economic hardship, AER does not have the financial resources to
immediately meet the Illinois emission requirements. If its requested relief is not granted, then
it would be forced to take drastic action and shutter some of its energy centers. Not only would
that harm the quality of my community, it would also have a negative effect on the state’s
eco no my.

AER is not asking to be excused from the emission requirements. It simply asks for more time to
make the right investments in order to pay for pollution control without having to cut jobs and
economic opportunities for Illinoisans.

Just like AER’s commitment to lowering emissions, I have made a commitment to Robinson, to
ensure the availability of public services and to always serve the wellbeing of this community. In
doing so, I must ask the Board to please support AER’s petition for temporary relief, The
welfare of our town depends on it.

Sincerely,

Mikeal Shimer
Parks & Recreation Superintendent, City of Robinson



1539
July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Jennifer pansing
3576 Massac Creek Rd
Metropolis, IL 62960-4405
pans i ng ©jm sm etal . corn



1540
July 30, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Tyrus Parker
312 WTremont St
Hillsboro, IL 62049-1 752
tparker@ameren.com



1541
July 30, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Bruce Parker
P0 Box 158
Joppa, IL 62953-01 58
bruceparker©electricenergyinc.com



1542
July 30, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Kathy Parker
1013 Mount Mission Rd
Metropolis, IL 62960-3008
bkparkerl 976©yahoo.com



1543
July27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Shane Parkinson
1101 SLedfordSt
Harrisburg, IL 62946-29 1 1
shane.mary.parkinsonhotmail.com



1544
July 28, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Mike Parkinson
24617 N Monster Ln
Canton, IL 61520-8772
mparkinson@ameren.com



1545
July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 20 12-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
nezar alkfouf
203 Whitehirst Ct W
Saint Charles, MO 63304-5596
nalkfouf@ameren. corn



1546
July 30, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Anthony Artman
1530 Winter Chase Dr
Fenton, MO 63026-6960
aartman5033@sbcglobal.net



1547
July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Mike Dixon
4708 Reavis Barracks Rd
Saint Louis, MO 63123-7407
mmartindixonsbcglobal. net



1548
July 30, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Mark Donohoo
384W 10th Ave
Calvert City, KY 42029-7816
mdonohoo©apex-engineering.com



1549
July 30, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Patricia Dotson
927 Heritage P1
Paducah, KY 42001-4691
mom314@att.net



1550
July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-1 26).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
James Eason
405 Fairview Dr
Paducah, KY 42001-6007
jseason6@bellsouth.net



1551
July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Shannon Hamlet
260 Old Orchard Rd
Paducah, KY 42001-4934
sraehamlet@gmail.com



1552
July 30, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-1 26).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Lona Harrell
316 Camelot Dr
Calvert City, KY 42 029-7722
lharrell©apex-engineering.com



1553
July 29, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Rita Hemmerich
119 Circle Dr
Pad ucah, KY 42003-9019
anna1018@comcast.net



1554
July 26, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Randy Hibbs
129 Hunters Ln
Calvert City, KY 42029-9188
randywhll@gmail.com


